
 
 

Goodwood 75th Members’ Meeting to Honour  
‘Archie’ Scott Brown 

 
9th December 2016 

 
The 75th Members’ Meeting will feature a full grid of Lister sports-racing cars doing battle on the 
legendary Goodwood Motor Circuit in the all-new Scott Brown Trophy. 
 
Celebrating 60 years of arguably Lister’s most famous model – the ‘Knobbly’ – 30 Listers, 
including Jaguar- and Chevrolet-engined examples, will be going wheel to wheel at the traditional 
season-opener in March. 
 
The name Scott Brown is synonymous with Lister. Despite being severely handicapped as a 
result of his mother contracting German Measles during pregnancy, William Archibald ‘Archie’ 
Scott Brown was one of the most naturally gifted drivers of his era. In particular, he enjoyed 
huge success behind the wheel of a Lister-Jaguar ‘Knobbly’, so named for its curved bodywork.  
 
The Knobbly made its race debut, driven by Scott Brown, at Snetterton in 1957, and although a 
clutch failure meant that Archie did not win first time out, a truly dominant display seven days 
later at Oulton Park gave both Archie and Lister victory in the British Empire Trophy over Roy 
Salvadori and his Aston Martin DBR1. Archie’s run of form continued at the Goodwood Easter 
Meeting, where he once again beat Salvadori’s Aston Martin to win the Sussex Trophy, breaking 
the lap record for sportscars in the process. It wouldn’t be until September, and the International 
Trophy Meeting, that Salvadori would be able to overthrow Archie and his Lister. 
 
Despite tragically losing Archie Scott Brown at Spa, Lister enjoyed further successes in 1958, 
before withdrawing from competition at the end of 1959, following an unsuccessful year with 
the new Chevrolet-engined ‘Costin’. 
 
With a capacity grid of some of the finest British sportscars to ever grace the world stage, this 
race is expected to be a great spectacle and a real highlight of the 75th Members’ Meeting. 
 
See the full list of upcoming races and celebrations here: 
 
https://www.goodwood.com/grrc/event-coverage/members-meeting/2016/11/full-75mm-
race-details-announced/ 
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EDITORS’ NOTES:  

More information will follow as the build-up to the 75th Members’ Meeting continues.  
  
Tickets for the 75th Members’ Meeting are currently available only to Goodwood Road Racing 
Club Members and those on the Waiting List. Remaining tickets will be made available to the 
general public from 2 January 2017 and are expected to sell-out fast.  
 
Ticket-buyers can sign-up to receive ticket alerts as soon as tickets go on sale to the public here:    
 
https://www.goodwood.com/sports/motorsport/events/ticket-alert/ 
  
Tickets for Goodwood’s flagship motorsport events – the Festival of Speed and Revival – are 
now on sale and dates have been confirmed as:  
 
Goodwood Festival of Speed: 29 June – 2 July 2017 
Goodwood Revival: 8-10 September 2017 
 
Tickets can be purchased from www.goodwood.com or from the Goodwood Ticket Office 
on 01243 755055.  
 
To access the Goodwood Media Centre for rights free images and press information please click 
here: 
Username: g00dw00d   Password: st3rl1ng  

 
For all editorial enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke and for all accreditation enquiries 
please contact Gema Bernaldo de Quiros at the Goodwood Motor Sport Press Office:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com or gema.bernaldo@goodwood.com 
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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